
MURRAY CITY CORPORATION 
 

NOTICE OF MIDTERM VACANCY IN CITY COUNCIL OFFICE -- DISTRICT 1 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Murray City Municipal Council has a Council seat 
vacancy for Council District 1 as of November 18, 2022, and will be accepting 
applications from interested individuals to fill the vacancy. The appointment will be to fill 
the unexpired term of the vacated office and will last until a newly elected Council 
Member for Council District 1 is sworn in on January 2, 2024. 
 
The City Council will hold an open and public meeting on Monday, December 12, 
2022, at 5:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers, Murray City Center, 5025 South State 
Street, for purposes of interviewing all applicants. After conducting the interviews, the 
City Council will vote to select an interim City Council member for Council District 1. 
After voting, the Council will appoint and have sworn in an interim Municipal Council 
member for Council District 1 to serve until January 2, 2024. 
 
To be considered for the appointment as an interim Murray City Municipal Council 
member for Council District 1, applications must be received by Jennifer Kennedy, City 
Council Executive Director, at the Murray City Council office, 5025 South State Street, 
Room 112, Murray, Utah, no later than noon (12:00 pm) on Friday, December 2, 
2022. Application forms are available at the Murray City Council office and the Murray 
City website (www.murray.utah.gov). 
 
An applicant must be a registered voter, a resident of Murray City for at least 12 
consecutive months prior to the appointment and a resident of District 1. (Additionally, 
Utah law prohibits a mentally incompetent individual, an individual convicted of a felony, 
or an individual convicted of treason or a crime against the elective franchise from 
holding office until the right to hold elective office is restored.) 
 
Dated: November 21, 2022. 
 
       MURRAY CITY CORPORATION 
 
 
 
 
 
       __________________________ 
       Brooke Smith, City Recorder 
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